
ECOSOC Decision 2006/243 
 

Recommendations contained in the report of the 
Permanent Forum on Indigenous Issues on its fifth 
session 
 
 

 At its 41st plenary meeting, on 27 July 2006, the Economic and 
Social Council decided to defer consideration of the report of the 
Permanent Forum on Indigenous Issues,1 namely, decisions I to IV and 
its programme budget implications related to draft decisions I and III. 

 

                                                         
 1  Official Records of the Economic and Social Council, 2006, Supplement No. 23 

(E/2006/43). 


